
 

Come Join the Balanced Budget Amendment Task Force and the 

National Federation of Independent Business 

for 

A Luncheon Presentation Highlighting the Importance of the Proposed 

Tennessee Planning Convention 

on 

Wednesday, February 22, 2017 

at your choice of 

11:00, 11:30, 12:00, 12:30, or 1:00 

in the 

LP 1 Conference Room 

Food will be served. 

Please RSVP for your selected time to Sarah Waters at 

sarah.waters@nfib.org or (615) 872-5331. 
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